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September 21, 2011 
 

Sewer Construction on 102nd Avenue SE 
Pipeline Work on SE 3rd Street 

Bellevue Influent Trunk Project 
 

Side Sewer Construction on 102nd Avenue SE 
Starting Friday, September 23, King County’s utility contractor will be constructing side sewer service lines for 
future connection to the newly constructed pipeline in 102nd Ave. SE. The side sewers are located on both the 
west and east sides of 102nd Ave. SE.  
 
Construction of the side sewers will require work on both sides of 102nd Ave. SE (work is starting on 102nd Ave. 
SE at the mid-point of SE 6th St. and SE 3rd St., moving northbound to SE 3rd St.).  One-way northbound traffic 
on 102nd Ave. SE will continue; however, the detour will shift between the east and west sides of the street. 
Please drive slowly, follow detour signage and flagger direction. This work is scheduled from September 23 – 
30.  
 
This construction will require work for periods in front of driveways. As provided for in the contract, those with 
side sewer work occurring directly in front of their driveways (limiting access) will be provided 48 hours notice 
in advance of work.  
 
Pipeline Work on SE 3rd Street 
Starting next week, crews will commence with pipeline work on SE 3rd St. between 101st Ave. SE and 102nd 
Ave. SE. This work will require a traffic detour. The south half of SE 3rd St. will be closed and a one-way 
westbound traffic detour will be in place. Vehicles will be allowed to drive westbound on SE 3rd St. (toward 
101st Ave. SE from 102nd Ave. SE). Parking restrictions will also be in place on the south side of SE 3rd St. This 
work will continue for several weeks. 
 
What you can expect: 

 Work hours will occur between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m. Monday to Friday, and 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Saturday. 

 One-way northbound traffic on 102nd Ave. SE.  

 One-way westbound traffic on SE 3rd St.  

 Noise and activity typical of construction: work crews, heavy machinery, dust, and trucks. 

 Intermittent closures on 102nd Ave. SE, lasting up to 15 minutes. 

 Traffic control and flaggers onsite daily to manage traffic flow and local access. 

 Emergency vehicle access maintained at all times and coordination with other public services. 

 24-hour project information hotline, 206-296-4081 
 

For more information: 

 24-hour project information hotline, 206-296-4081  

 Heidi Sowell, 206-684-1207, heidi.sowell@kingcounty.gov 

 Web: http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/East/BellevueInfluentTrunk.aspx 
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